
Who to contact should you be worried about a 

child out of school hours? 

If you are worried a child or young person is at risk of, or 
has suffered significant harm, please contact the 
Children and Families Contact service. In cases of an 
emergency and immediate response, always contact the 
police on 999. 
 
Phone: 020 7974 3317 
Email: LBCMASHadmin@camden.gov.uk 
Out of office hours (after 5pm, weekends and bank 
holidays): 020 7974 4444  

 

https://www.camden.gov.uk/childrens-safeguarding-
social-work 
 
 

 

 

  


